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This is a ridiculous approach to poor government spending and leadership. As a 

Portland resident for the last 12+ yrs I absolutely oppose this bill. The city and state 

has changed for the worst over the last 4+ years with constant increasing costs, poor 

services from a place of safety and security. This bill must be stopped.  


